WE THE PEOPLE
DEMAND
A HEARING

ON THE FOR
THE PEOPLE ACT.

The For the People Act, a sweeping democracy

reform bill, passed the U.S. House of Representatives
on March 8, 2019, but a hearing has not been scheduled
in the U.S. Senate.

What'’s the harm in every eligible citizen
being able to register and vote?

What’s the harm in taking politics
out of redistricting?

What's the harm in showing the American
people who's influencing their vote?

CALL YOUR U.S. SENATORS
TO DEMAND A HEARING.
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